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https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/wl/Kirkhill/
27th June 2016
Dear Parent / Carer,
This is our final newsletter of the school session and it has been a very quick and busy year for all of us in Kirkhill Nursery and Primary School.  I have thoroughly enjoyed my first year in Kirkhill and working with all of our fantastic children.  I would personally like to thank all of our parents, carers, families and friends for their continued support of the school as this means that we continue to work  together to ensure our children receive the best possible education.  I wish you all a very happy holiday and hope that the sun shines throughout.
Best Wishes,

Lesley Henderson (Head Teacher)
Rookie Rockstars
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Our children had a fantastic and fun evening on Tuesday 14th June when they became rock stars for the night.  We would like to thank Rookie Rockstars for working with us during the week leading up to this and to everyone who came along and joined in with the fun.  The rap sing off was a particular highlight for the children.  Well done to the winning family members and to all of the children for all of their hard work.
Staffing – Session 2016-2017
I can now confirm that the staffing for Session 2016-2017 will be:
Nursery – Mrs Lynne McDonnell

Nursery Nurses – Mrs Eileen Wightman, Mrs Elaine Frame and Mrs Fiona Devlin

Primary 1 – Mrs Rachael McCann

Primary 2/1 – Mrs Kate Stenhouse and Mrs Lynne McDonnell

Primary 2 – Mrs Heather Hawkins

Primary 3 – Mr Patrick Robertson

Primary 4/3 – Mrs Lucy Chetwynd-Cox and Mrs Nikki Cooper

Primary 4 – Miss Laura Dunn

Primary 5 – Miss Susan Thomson

Primary 6 – Miss Anne-Marie Docherty

Primary 7/6 – Miss Beverley Sutherland

Primary 7 – Mrs Jemma Weir

Support for Learning – Mrs Jane Bowden

Reduced Class Contact Cover – Miss Ann Kennedy, Mrs Sandra Shankland and Mrs Carolann Reid
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I would like to thank the staff team for all of their hard work and commitment during the school session and wish them all a very relaxing summer break.

School Uniform

For those of you who have ordered school uniform they are now in school and awaiting collection.  If you could pop in to collect any ordered uniform before the end of term it would be very much appreciated by the office staff.

PSC AGM

The PSC AGM will be held in Kirkhill Primary School on Thursday 1st September 2016 at 6pm.  As members of the parent forum all parents/carers are welcome to attend the AGM.  Further details can be accessed from members of the PSC.
Diary Dates

Monday 22nd August 2016 – INSET Day 1 – staff return

Tuesday 23rd August 2016 – Children return

